
	

8th Annual Pre-Health Conference and Resource Fair 
“Empowering Youth, Their Families, and el Pueblo: Intersections of Immigration and 

Health Care” 
  

Dear Prospective Pre-Health Conference Attendee,   
 
We are pleased to invite you to our 8th Annual Pre-Health Conference and Resource Fair. This year we are 
collaborating with the National Medical Hispanic Association (NHMA) College Health Scholars Program to 
host this FREE pre-health conference held at UCLA on Saturday, November 17, from 9:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
The conference features a broad array of workshops and a resource fair.  
  
In addition to speaker presentations, you will also be able to network with various health professionals, health 
system agencies, college advisors, financial aid counselors, leaders of student organizations and you will have 
the opportunity to listen to our opening keynote speaker Dr. Elena Rios, President and CEO of NHMA. 
  

Saturday, November 17, 2018 
 9:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. 

Registration and optional breakfast begins at 8:00 a.m. 
FREE Admission 

 
 Hosted at the University of California, Los Angeles (UCLA) 

Broad Art Center/Coral Tree Walk 
240 Charles E. Young Dr. North 

Los Angeles, CA 90095 
All day parking in Lot 3: $12.00   

  
The workshops will include: 
● Admissions information to four-year universities, graduate, and professional schools 
● Health professionals and student panels 
● Mental health resources 
● Financial aid resources: FAFSA, DACA, scholarships, etc. 
● Resources for undocumented students 
● Parent workshops in Spanish 
● Networking opportunities 
● Resource Fair 

  

 Register here:   
http://bit.ly/2019CHSPWestLA 

 
Thank you & hope to see you there! For more information, please contact us at: uclamedpep.phc@gmail.com 


